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Woltz, Amanda <amanda.woltz@iowa.gov>

Fwd: [State of Iowa] IBPE - e-Rx Exemption Petition Elevate Aesthetics & Wellness;
Carrie Brown Benn A
1 message

Woltz, Amanda <amanda.woltz@iowa.gov> Fri, Jun 26, 2020 at 12:20 PM
To: elevateaestheticswellness@gmail.com

Good afternoon,

The Board has received the below request for exemption from the mandate for electronic transmission of prescriptions.  It
has been determined that you are seeking a request for economic hardship.  For economic hardship petitions, a copy of
the petitioner’s most recent tax return showing annual income and at least two quotes documenting the cost of
implementing electronic prescribing.

In order for the Board to consider your request at the August 25-26 meeting, please submit the requested documents to
me no later than Tuesday, August 11. 

Let me know if you have any questions.

Amanda Woltz, Administrative Assistant
Iowa Board of Pharmacy
400 SW 8th Street, Suite E
Des Moines, IA  50309-4688
515-281-6674 Office
515-281-4609 Fax
https://pharmacy.iowa.gov/

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Iowa Board of Pharmacy <noreply@seamlessdocs.com>
Date: Wed, Jun 17, 2020 at 12:11 PM
Subject: [State of Iowa] IBPE - e-Rx Exemption Petition Elevate Aesthetics & Wellness; Carrie Brown Benn A
To: <amanda.woltz@iowa.gov>

A new submission for Petition for Exemption from Mandate for Electronic Transmission of Prescriptions has
been received. Link to submission (login required): https://seam.ly/yTnDQ07p
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